


Glen Jia

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 10:35 AM
To: Paul

Cc: Karen Wilkins; Glen Jia

Subject: RE: Alto

Importance: High

Hi Paul and Karen,
Can you send me the PDF of the poster, so | can see it better? Please send at your earliest convenience.

Thanks

From: Paul <macky8@dslextreme.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 3:16 PM
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>
Subject: Alto

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and
know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.









Sent from my iPhone



